
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 

The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold the next meeting of its Liquor & 

Gaming Committee on 16 December 2022.  Following the closure of the public and/or stakeholder 

consultation processes, the following matters, amongst other things, have been listed for 

consideration by the ILGA board:  

Liquor and gaming applications 

Hustle & Flow Bar, REDFERN - Application for a change of boundary and spatial variation to an 

extended trading authorisation 

Verandah Bar & Bistro, SYDNEY - Application for the spatial variation to an extended trading 

authorisation 

Bon Bon's, SYDNEY - Application for a new On-Premises liquor licence - adult public entertainment 

Camperdown Cellars, ROSE BAY - Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Hotel Australasia, EDEN - Application for a new Hotel (general bar) 

Ming Feng, HURSTVILLE - Application for a Packaged liquor licence - change of licence conditions 

Winona Wine, MANLY - Application for a Packaged liquor licence - change of licence conditions 

Shunli Supermarket Pty Ltd, LIDCOMBE - Application for a new Packaged liquor licence 

Vintage Wines, BONDI JUNCTION - Application for a new Packaged liquor licence 

Mr Liquor, WETHERILL PARK - Application for the removal of a Packaged liquor licence 

Murray Estate, CAMDEN - Application for a new Packaged liquor licence 

S Mart, EASTWOOD - Application for Packaged liquor licence - change of licence conditions 

Son of a Gun, HAMILTON - Application for an On-premises licence – new primary service authorisation 

JJ Asian Market, MASCOT - Application for a new Packaged liquor licence 

BWS, BRANXTON - Application for a new Packaged liquor licence 

Moruya Golf Club, MORUYA - Application for the gaming machine threshold increase and gaming 

machine entitlement transfer 

Windsor Country Club, WINDSOR - Application to increase the time allowed to fulfil Class 1 LIA 

Grafton Hotel, GRAFTON - Application for a new ETA 

[matter carried over from previous meeting] 

 

 

Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change 

to an existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW 

Application Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website: 

https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/ 

 

This notification will generally occur within 7 days of the date of the meeting. 

This notice is provided for information only. 
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